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August 2021 

Dear Bici North Families, 

We are so excited to have students back on campus and we are looking forward to an amazing year!  My goal this year is 

to send a monthly newsletter to keep you informed of all that is happening at Bici North.  In addition, all teachers are 

using the Remind messaging app to communicate with families regarding their specific classes.  Please contact your 

child’s teacher for information on how to join their Remind class.  Facebook and our Bici North website will also be 

utilized to share information. 

We will continue our mitigation efforts which include: encouraging good hygiene, practicing social distancing when 

possible, and monitoring all possible contact, close contact, and positive cases.  At this time, masks are optional for staff 

and students.  We will keep you updated as changes occur. 

Thank you all for helping us with our new Drop Off/Pick Up procedure.  In an effort to eliminate the congestion in the 

front parking lot area, the Drop Off/Pick Up area has moved to the west side parking lot.  In the morning, students are 

dropped off at the first walking gate and enter the playground.  From there, they have direct access to the cafeteria.  In 

the afternoon, students line up along that parking lot sidewalk with easy access to load into the car.  Please do not drop 

off, or pick up in the front parking lot.  The line for pick up looks long, but we have all cars loaded and out of the parking 

lot in under 10 minutes.  You can help us improve this even more by not parking in the front parking lot to pick up your 

child.   

Monthly Coffee Talks will resume this year.  Coffee Talks will be held at Bici South in their library at 8:15AM, usually on 

the last Friday of each month.  We’d love to see you all there! 

Our PTO will begin monthly meetings soon, more information to come. 

School Hours 

Gates open at 7:45AM for breakfast 

Classes start at 8:15AM 

Dismissal at 3:15 on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 

Early Release every Wednesday at 12:15PM 

Front Office Hours are 7:45-3:45, M-F 

Upcoming Events 

8/18 ELA Benchmark Screener 

8/27 Coffee Talk with South at South’s Library, 8:15AM 

8/30 & 8/31 i-Ready Reading Assessment 

8/30-9/2 Start With Hello Week 

9/3 No School - Staff Professional Development  

9/6 No School - Labor Day 

9/14 Literacy Night, 5-6:30PM 

 

Respectfully,  

Tamie Nicol, Principal 


